Ralph Gould Award 

The award, established in 1986, was named for the late Ralph Gould to recognize his community service and subsequently to recognize those who provide community service in the same spirit as Ralph Gould.

The above constitutes the written criteria for the award. 
Past Recipients 


[image: image1.emf]1986Ralph T Gould Generous citizen who focused on the Spurwink Churchproviding  steeple bell and installing sprinkler system 

1987"Bill" Orcutt Volunteer for Youth Programs

1988Judith C. Simonds Founder of Arts Commission,later founded community garden

1989E. Irving Chappell Boy Scout Leader, Memorial Day Organizer, Town Councilor

1991Richard B.O'Donnell Organized seniors citizens group

1992Henry C. Adams Rescue Treasurer and Driver, Town Council, Portland Head Light Project Coordinator

1993Loretta A. Pond School Board Member

1994Alice H. Rand Planning Board Chair and Conserva5tionist with husband Peter

1994Peter W. Rand, M.D. 1st Chair of Conservation Commissioner and co-Founder of CE Land Trust 

1995John J. Civile Fire Department Volunteer and Deputy Chief

1996Wendy S. Derzawiec Long tiem editor of the Cape Courier and later town webmaster

1996Ellen Z. Van Fleet Co-Founder with Jan Soland of the Cape Courier

1998William H. Jordan, Sr. Long time councilor and fire volunteer, last volunteer fire chief

1999Leland P. Murray, Jr. Rescue Captain and Deputy Fire Chief

2000Nancy N. Masterton Board of Environmental Protection Member, Town Councilor and active in League of Women Voters

2001Gilbert S. Jordan Long time fire volunteer and fire captain, donated flowers for years to decorate town buildings

2002Evelyn Cox  Rescue Captain

2002Jim Cox  Rescue Volunteer and Memorial Day Chair 

2003Charles F.Wilson  Former volunteer fire chief

2005Nancy H. Miles  Organizer of community garden and Judy's pantry

2007Carol Fritz Planning Board member and active CELT volunteer, Town Council

2009Michael T Ott Chief fundraiser for turf field lighting field and bleachers

2011Anne E. Swift-Kayatta Town Councilor and school volunteer

2012John D. Mitchell Created much of orginal design for layout of Fort Williams Park and Shore RD path

2013Michael   Duddy  Volunteer for conservation commmission focusing on trail maintenance

2014David  Weatherbie  Long time president of Beach to Beacon Road race. 


Above descriptions added in December 2015. 
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